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A G E N D A

1   DECLARATION OF INTEREST  

To receive any declaration of interest from any Member or Officer in respect of any 
item of business.

2   CALL-IN OF A DECISION - MODERNISATION OF SCHOOLS IN THE SEIRIOL 
AREA  (Pages 1 - 118)

A decision made by The Executive at its meeting held on 18 July, 2018 in relation 
to the modernisation of schools in the Seiriol area which has been called in by 
Councillors John Arwel Roberts, Robert Llewelyn Jones, Bryan Owen, Peter 
Rogers and Aled Morris Jones.

The documentation is attached as follows:-

• The decision published on 23 July, 2018

• The Call-In application

• The report on the modernisation of schools in the Seiriol area presented to 
the meeting of the Executive on 18 July, 2018.


